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MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – QUAMBONE ROAD CLOSED 

Coonamble Shire Council advises the travelling public that all unsealed roads remain closed 
throughout the Local Government Area, and Quambone Road also remains closed. 

Quambone Road is covered by more than 30cm of water at the Euronne Gully, about 9km from 
Coonamble.  

Council staff continue to monitor road conditions. An updated road bulletin will be issued as 
conditions change. Travellers should also check Council’s website for current road condition 
reports.  
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